Notice of Non-Discrimination

The Mississippi State Board of Education, the Mississippi Department of Education
(MDE), the Mississippi School of the Arts, the Mississippi School for the Blind, the
Mississippi School for the Deaf, and the Mississippi School for Mathematics and
Science do not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, national origin, sex,
age, or disability in the provision of educational programs and services or
employment opportunities and benefits. The following office has been designated to
handle inquiries and complaints regarding the non-discrimination policies of the

above-mentioned entities.

Director, Office of Human Resources
Mississippi Department of Education
359 North West Street Suite 359
Jackson, Mississippi 39201

(601) 359-3511



